From: Geoghan Coogan <cooganlaw@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 2:35 PM

To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org>; Lucy Morrison <morrison@mvcommission.org>; Bill
Veno <veno@mvcommission.org>; Richard Toole <richardtoole@hotmail.com>

Subject: Re: Verizon

| forgot to add two pieces of information.

The Verizon Tower in Edgartown stands at 175 feet tall. The Sheriff's Tower which has been approved,
will be 140 feet tall. Both are taller than what we are proposing. | believe Jim V asked that question, so
wanted to provide that information.

Someone also asked for pictures to be taken from locations such as the HS, and other locations. | tried,
you can't see the existing tower, from any of those locations. You won't be able to see the proposed
tower either, due to the elevation changes.
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